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   November 30, 2020  
  
Dear Brentwood Families,  
  
The Brentwood Borough School District was notified today of one confirmed positive COVID-19 case at 
Elroy Elementary. This brings the total count to three active cases at Elroy elementary within a 14-day 
rolling period.  
  
Contact tracing and case investigation within the school buildings were not required due to the timing of 
the new positive case. Today, PDE confirmed the definition of the 14-day rolling period. The 14-day 
rolling period begins when a positive case first displays symptoms or when an asymptomatic person 
tests positive. The 14-day rolling period resets when a school closes for cleaning. As a reminder, both 
Elroy and Moore schools were closed for three days and were cleaned. A new 14-day rolling period will 
begin again with the reporting of a new positive case.  
  
We remain committed to providing educational, athletic, artistic, and social/emotional opportunities for 
our students. We are grateful for the support of our families. We will keep families informed of any 
changes to the schedule or modifications to our Health and Safety plan.   
  
If you would like more information about the updated frequently asked questions, please visit our 
website at bb-sd.com, select Departments, scroll down to the COVID-19 section, and click the link 
called FAQs updated 10-2-2020.   
  
  
Sincerely,   
  

  
Amy M. Burch, D.Ed.   
Superintendent of the Brentwood Borough School District  

 
 


